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There was one fire call listed for the Town of Adams
There is a balance of $206,089.39 in the Major Equipment Replacement fund
The Fire District Received a grant for $5,000 from CHS 
All trucks have been serviced and 301 will not pass the DOT inspection. The frame is badly rusted. We instructed the Chief to see what other departments are doing to correct the problem and report back to the Board. 
The new fire station is on schedule to be completed as projected. We are looking at Dec. completion date. The finish paving and landscaping will be completed in spring.
Four new firefighters have passed the entry level requirements. 
The fundraising event raised $8,786.98  Fund raising will continue to help pay for items not included in the construction contract.
The Fire District will be looking at filling a bookkeeper position as Linda Rusch has indicated she will be retiring from the position in number of months.
Report submitted by Supv. Wm. Euclide 

